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MASS TIME 

SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 
Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 

Followed by Adoration until Noon 
 

The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 

Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 

All are welcome so please join us. 

 

CCD classes will  be the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month 

February date is:  18th, 2018 

March dates are:  March 4th & 18th – 

Youth Day– Ebensburg Grades 6-8 

March 25th – Palm Sunday – Teacher Appreciation Dinner 

April dates:  April 8th – Divine Mercy Sunday 

April 22nd – Last Day of CCD 

April 29th – First Holy Communion – subject to change. 

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS EACH FRIDAY 

DURING LENT AT 7:00 pm at ST. KATERI 

EVERYONE  WELCOME 

 
Second Collection for Black and Indian Mission will be taken next 

weekend – February 25, 2018 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers  -  

Feb. 18 -  Jeff Field 

Feb. 25 -  Sandy Rockey 

Mar. 4 – Katelyn Cline 

Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you 

step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but may have a substitute.  

Lectors –  
Fe. 18 –  Donna Kuzma 

Feb. 25 – Ryan Johnson 

Mar. 4 –  Chuck Hall 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 

Mass Intentions –  

Feb. 18 – Soul of Virginia Henry by Harry Henry and Family     

Feb. 25  Souls of  Milton, Marjorie & Lewis Turner  by  Jan & Millie  

                   Turner 

Mar. 4 -  Souls of Sam & Teresa Capparelli & Donato & Christina Roman  

               By Frank Capparelli & Carol Confer 

                    Offering for  February 11, 2018 

 Cash        $   302.00 

 Checks    $1,190.00   

 TOTAL   $1,492.00 Thank you and God Bless 

 

***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 

carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 

included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I 

receive a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my 

receipt of the information.     

 

***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living 

or deceased, please contact Carol Confer - carolconfer@comcast.net .    

We will be accepting Mass Intentions/requests beginning in October 

for 2018.  Reminder we can only accept 3 Mass Intentions per family.     

 

***Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at 

back of church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 p.m. on 

the fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.   

 

The next Kateri Circle meeting will be on February 22, 2018.  The 

meeting will be held in the church and starts at 1PM with reading of 

prayer intentions and reciting the Rosary.   All are welcome. 

 

 

http://www.stkaterichurh.org/
mailto:carolconfer@comcast.net


 

 
 

The 2017 Church Contribution Letters/Statements are prepared and 

ready for pick-up in the Office. If you would like to  have your 

letter/statement  mailed to you, please email carolconfer@comcast.net 

with your correct/current  address.  Thank you 

 

St. Johns in Bellefonte: 

Fr. George will conduct a Lenten Class every Thursday evening during 

Lent at 6:30 PM (following the 6:00 Mass).  They will be held in the 

school gym and will be about "Scripture and Spiritual Warfare."  Please 

bring your Bibles.   

 

ALSO, there will be confessions every Friday night from 6:00-6:30 at 

St. Johns.  Stations of the Cross will be at 7:00 pm at St. Johns. 

 

And mark your calendars for their weekly Lenten Fish Fry. They will 

be held every Friday beginning February 16th at 4:00 pm. 

 

 Theology and Campus Ministry position available.   

Saint Joseph's Catholic Academy seeks a qualified individual to 

lead the campus ministry program and to teach theology classes for the 

2018-19 academic year.  Candidates must  have  a background  / 

education in Theology or Religious Studies. Candidates may 

send resume with a cover   letter to Jean Kozak, Interim Head of 

School: jkozak@stjoeacad.org.   

  

BUS TRIP - St. John’s will be taking a bus trip to SIGHT AND  

SOUND THEATRE in Lancaster to see the new production ‘JESUS’  

on Wednesday, April 25th for the 11:00 am showing.  Travel will be by  

Fullington Trailways. We will be stopping for supper at the Golden   

Coral Restaurant.  The bus will be boarding in front of the church at  

7:00 am.  Cost of the trip is $100.00 per person which includes show 

 ticket, meal and transportation.   Payment is due at the time of  

 reservation.  Checks are payable to:  St. John Catholic Church.  

 Reservations and payment can be put in the collection basket by March  

25th.  Questions or concerns, please call Ed Mulfinger at 280-2755.  

Seating is limited and many people have already showed an interest. 
 

Heartbeat's Option Line and Rachel's Vineyard  Numbers: 

Pregnant? Need Help? call 800-712-4357   

Suffering from Abortion?  call 877-467-3463 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest 

in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

Feb. 18 Jackson Romig Ellie Romig   

Feb. 25 Kayla Hopkins Adrian Gover   

Mar 4 

Maggie Boomer  

Brazier 

Asa Boomer 

Brazier  

 

    

Hospitality Schedule 
Feb. 18 -  Norma Muck, Conie Ostromecki, Diane Brown, Amy  

                 Niewinski 

Feb. 25 -  Susan Slenker, Eda Case, Suzanne DeSarbo 

March 4 -  Sandy Rockey, Laura Romig, Shelly Houser  

 

Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry, Amy Will, Jennifer Puma,  

 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS.  We have a basket for donations in the 

back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, Spring 

Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items other than 

food, please call the church or call New  Hope Lutheran Church.   

 For I was hungry and you gave me food to eat." Mt 25 

 

UPDATE:   As winter weather is here, please note that if on Tuesday 

the Penns Valley School District is closed or has a 2 hour delay, there 

will be NO  Communion Service and Adoration that day, nor will the 

Prayer Shawl ladies be meeting.  Thank you  

 
NOTE:  If you are a new family to St. Kateri – Welcome.  We ask that 

you please complete the Registration Form found on the bookcase in the 

back of the church.  If you are a family that has been coming for years 

please complete this form so we can update our records.  We can only 

do so with your help.  Thank you 

THEOLOGY ON TAP 

If you are a young adult between the ages 21 to 39-ish, you are invited 

to join in the sessions of Theology on Tap. These sessions are held at 

Lettermans Sports Grill along East College Avenue in State College. For 

questions or more information about these sessions, please contact 
Kristine and Mike Creavey at (717) 574-7201. Find TOT on Facebook 

at “Theology on Tap Centre County.”  
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